
 
 
 

 
  

Happenings at the Hills 

 

Reminder if you 
refer someone new 

to move in and 
they stay for 30 

days you get a free 
months rent 

 
 
 

 
  
Pat Jones came out and played Some 
Music For Happy Hour!  

 

 
 

Sharon Lowy 9th 
Cornelia Vanderplog 17th 
Wilma Hooghmean 18th 

Glady Jacobsen 18th  
Donna Colwell 20th  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Barb and Gladys Enjoying an Ice Cream 

Cone😊 

 

1701 13th Ave N. Clinton IA. 

 
 

Bob’s Dare to Dream 
Our Dare to dream for July was fun and 
exciting. We took Bob Kilbureg along with his 
Wife and Daughter, to What Cheer Iowa to 
the harness horse races. Once we got there it 
was as if we arrived with a celebrity everyone 
coming up to greet Bob and talk with him 
followed by them thanking us for bringing him 
out. They even announced That Bob was 
there on the loudspeaker. The day we went 
Bob’s grandson had a horse that raced for 
the second time in its career and with us 
cheering it on the whole way it won first 
place. In that moment Bob jumped out of the 
car where he was sitting and with tears and 
determination in his Eyes, he walked to the 
winner’s circle to be with his grandson in that 
moment. You could see the pride bob Had for 
his grandson. After the excitement of the first 
race we sat and talked about their memories 
on the track when bob was active and had 
horses running. Bob told us lots of stories on 
the way there and back he was very happy to 
share his stories with us. 
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August 14th 

Lunch with Kris 

August 21st 

Medicare Lunch and 
Learn 

August 24th 

Alzheimer’s walk 

 

Staff Birthday’s 

Courtney-8/1 

Nancy-8/2 

AubreeAunna-8/8 
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Fourth Of July We made Tie Dye 
Hats! We All had had a blast!! 

This month we have had lots of 
fun making new things and 
building relationships.  We 
baked some yummy things for 
our bake sale to fight 
Alzheimer’s. We have all done 
our parts to help our team raise 
money. We enjoyed some 
outside messy fun painting with 
squirt guns. We continued our 
weekly bowling tournaments 
there we are always laughing 
and having a great time. On July 
17th we had an ice cream social 
and with the warm 
temperatures outside ice cream 
was just what we needed. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

We would Like to welcome all 
our new residents from the past 
few months. We hope you are 
enjoying your new home and 
have found some new friends 
along the way.  Our goal is to 
make you feel like you are home 
and are comfortable here. If 
you have any questions or 
concerns do not hesitate to talk 
to us, we are all here for you.  
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